
News from the Divinity Department. 

We are delighted to have received news that the following students are runners up for the 2022 
Catholic Young Writer of the Year. Well Done to Jayden, Esme, Max, Georgia and Florence all 
who are in Year 9. This is the second Year we have entered the competition and come runners 
up.  

Thank you to all our students who took part to produce work of the highest standard on  

The Eucharist and why this is so important focusing on the work of St Pope John Paul 11. 

 


